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I wish to voice my objection to the appalling waste of public money involved in the 
proposed destruction and re-build of the Moore Park Stadium.  
1. A major sports and entertainment facility should no longer be in the congested eastern 
suburbs, where the public transport is inadequate. The demand for such facilities is 
clearly in Western Sydney.  
2. If the Government is attempting to create a multi-complex entertainment precinct at 
Moore Park, this is the wrong location. Western Sydney has much greater demand and 
fewer facilities.Again, why is this not located in the centre of population in Western 
Sydney, where there is a much greater demand and significantly fewer facilities?  
3. The Governmnet appears intent on rushing the process the planning process though 
so work can begin before the next election.  
4. The Government has not released the strategic business case to justify the proposal 
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